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Comments: The climbing community as a whole will negatively be affected by this policy change. It will make it
less safe and lead to injury and issues for the people climbing routes due to poorly maintained bolts. New bolting
is also a positive for the community by providing more routes for people to explore nature and have a greater
appreciation for their areas.



